
Notice of Temporary 
Disruption to Bus Service 359 
Moretonhampstead to Dunsford 
Monday 1st - Friday 12th November 2021
The B3212 between Moretonhampstead and Dunsford will 
be closed. This means that service 359 will run direct from 
Moretonhampstead to Exeter via the A382 and A30.

A free shuttle bus operated by Dartline will run between 
Dunsford and Exeter. This will operate every day of the 
closure (apart from Sunday 7th November) as per the 
below timetable.
For more information, contact Dartline on 01392 872900.

devonbus@devon.gov.uk


